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Supporting the DD Workforce 
 

My name is Deb Greene. I have 2 adult children with special needs. They both require 
transportation services. One requires constant supervision. My ability to work full time has 
been restricted due to a limited number of employees in the Transportation, Supported 
Employment, Respite, and Day Program industries. These providers have a difficult time finding 
and retaining employees due to restricted funding from Medicaid.


